
From: Mayra Rodriguez Valladares <mrvassoc@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 10:27 PM 

To: Mayor; Steve Pappalardo 

Cc: Nanette Albanese; Assessor's Department; Robert Cole; Attorney's Office; Wayne Esannason; 'Marc 

Samwick'; 'Deborah Pekarek'; 'Carl Finger'; Bill Stern 

Subject: August 17th Meeting  
  
Dear Mayor Mark and Mr. Pappalardo, 

  

  

Thank you Mayor Mark and Mr. Pappalardo for arranging the August 17th evening meeting.  

  

It is disgraceful that Mr. Esannason yelled at me for stating facts. Gerd Semmelroggen was arrested on 

March 1, 2016 while acting on behalf of convicted felon Timothy Burke. Either Ryan knew and he did not 

bother to notify you or he did not know, because he did not vet him.  Burke and Semmelroggen shared 

two residences.  If any of you had bothered to google Ryan’s staff you would have found this out. We 

have known this for months.  You never received Semmelroggen’s CV beforehand. There is no proof that 

Albanese interviewed Semmelroggen, Gosselin, Hayes or anyone else. There is no proof that Ryan or 

Albanese ever kept a log of whether Semmelroggen really reviewed homes or for how long. Neither 

could answer how many days he really worked and for how long. 

  

All emails showed that since August 2014, Albanese kept trying to get Ryan to do a revaluation even as 

early as 2015.  There are also a lot of discussions happening before and after work and off-premises.  

  

Also, Mr. Wesannason, you have no right to curb my freedom of speech. 

  

Regards, 

Mayra 

  

Encl. 

 


